
 

 

Derry Hill C E (V A) Primary School 

Worship Council 
‘Let your light shine’ 

 

Peace – Love – Friendship – Courage – Hope – Trust 

 

Minutes of the meeting 

Date: 3.2.23 

Time: 12:10 – 12:30 

Present: Mrs Misselbrook, Francesca (Squirrel), Thomas (Squirrel), Maya (Fox), Oscar (Fox), Isobel (Fox), 

Ieuan (Fox)  

Absent: Alexandra (Rabbit), Mikey (Rabbit), Lewis (Owl), Edward (Owl) 

 

 Mrs Misselbrook introduced the new Worship Evaluation form to the council and how to complete 

it. The children will be evaluating each worship in year group teams and file with the AOW plan 

from each teacher. Mrs Misselbrook will create a rota for this.  

 We discussed the progress on some of the ideas from the previous meeting:  

 Singing more hymns and songs in AOW – this has been put into the new AOW 

calendar and there will be dedicated hymn practice each week led by Mrs Marchant 

and Mrs Harris.  

 The new Worship Council board has been prepared in the hall ready for their input.  

 New ideas brought forward:  

 It was suggested that instead of putting all the star of the week certificates on 

classroom doors, perhaps they could be displayed on the board in the hall. Mrs 

Misselbrook will discuss with Mrs Roberts to see if this is something she also would 

like to do.  

 Mrs Misselbrook has encouraged the group to start writing their ideas into their notebooks and 

asking their classmates and confirmed that the next meeting will be on the first Friday after 

February half term.  

 

 

Next meeting will be on Friday 24th February at 12:10pm 


